TOWN OF WALLKILL PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public informational hearing will be held by the Planning
Board of the Town of Wallkill on August 18, 2021 at 7:00 pm or as soon thereafter as the hearing can be
opened to the public at the Town of Wallkill Town Hall, 99 Tower Drive, Building A, Middletown, New
York to 1) consider amending and updating Chapters 194, entitled “Sewers and Sewage Disposal”, 203,
entitled “Stormwater Management”, 242, entitled “Water” and 249 entitled “Zoning” of the Town Code.

A copy of the proposed amendments are available for review at Town Hall or by going to the
Town’s Web Page: www.townofwallkill.com.

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that in accordance with Executive Order No.
202.1 of the Governor of the State of New York dated March 12, 2020 a public hearing will be
held by the Planning Board of the Town of Wallkill on August 18, 2021 at 7.00 p.m. or as soon
thereafter as the matter may be heard, regarding the review and consideration of the aforesaid
Zoning Amendment Ordinance Modification. In the interest of public safety, the public hearing
will be held in person and remotely via video and audio conference.

Members of the public may access the live stream of the public hearing and offer
comment on the proposed local law amendment using one of the following methods:

1. Please click the link below to join the webinar:

https://usO2web.zoom.us/j/4145433994

All parties of interest will be heard at said time and place.

By order of the Planning Board

Gary Lake, Chairman



